






August 11, 2005
ABC Sports
[ADDRESS]




RE:
Mr. Ariel HELWANI
To Whom It May Concern:


I am writing this letter on the request of Mr. Ariel Helwani, who is one of our clients.  Wildes, Weinberg, Grunblatt & Wildes, P.C. is a firm specializing in and solely devoted to U.S. immigration law.


Earlier this year our firm prepared and filed an H-1B petition on Mr. Helwani’s behalf to enable him to work beginning on October 1, 2005.  The latter is the beginning of U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Service’s (USCIS) fiscal year 2006, and the reason that Mr. Helwani could not begin his official employment until October 1st is that the H-1B quota for fiscal 2005 has already been met.


The process involved in preparing and filing an H-1B petition to enable Mr. Helwani to join your company is both straightforward and simple.  Since we have already prepared and filed this documentation on Mr. Helwani’s behalf, we will simply need some information and documentation from ABC Sports to commence preparation of the transfer petition.  I will be happy to provide you with further information upon your request.  Your role in this matter will primarily to sign documentation which our office will prepare.

I look forward to working with you.  Please don’t hesitate to contact me to commence the above process.








Very truly yours,








Wildes, Weinberg, Grunblatt & Wildes, P.C.








Rita N. Pantoja








Paralegal
